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VMG AND STRATFORD PHARMACEUTICALS
RENEW PARTNERSHIP IN 2018

Oldsmar, FL— Effective January 1*, 2018, Stratford Animal Health is pleased to announce the
renewal of service agreement with VMG (Veterinary Management Groups) for the year 2018.

Stratford Pharmaceuticals and Veterinary Management Groups (VMG), are pleased to
announce a renewal of their service agreement through 2018. Under this agreement, Stratford
will become the exclusive partner for Custom Label Products, Dermatology and Supplements to
VMG’s 1,000+ member hospitals. VMG is primarily a study group organization that focuses on
collaboration and benchmarking, but also offers substantial member discounts on a wide range
of products and services required to manage a successful practice. For more information:
www.veterinarystudygroups.com

Since Stratford’s inception in 2012, it has built a product line containing more than 60 products
and achieved nationwide distribution. Brian Nugent, CEO of Stratford Pharmaceuticals said,
“Our industry leading and unique clinic labeling program has allowed VMG members the
opportunity to brand, market and build solid relationships with their clients; therefore, driving
sales back to their practices. We look forward to continuing working with VMG to provide Best
Medicine, Best Pricing, and Best Business.”

Stratford Pharmaceuticals is certified and an award-winning, “A” rated quality provider by the
NASC (National Animal Supplements Council). The line features dermatology, joint health, otic,
dental health and digestive support categories. www.stratfordrx.com

For more information, contact Nicole LaDue, Executive Vice President of Stratford by phone
at 877-498-2002 or by email at Nicole@stratfordrx.com




